
From: Chan, Esther  
Sent: 08 May 2019 16:11 
To: 'Mark'  
Cc: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: CONSULT: Variation - London Farmers Market, Salusbury Primary School, Salusbury 
Road, NW6 6RG - 15594 
 
Dear Mark, 
 
Thank you for your email confirming you accept the hours proposed in my representation. 
The Licensing Authority wish to withdraw our representation and have no further 
comments. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
Esther Chan 
Licensing Inspector 
Planning, Transportation & Licensing 
Brent Council 

 


